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06/06/2017  10:12:422017/2739/P OBJ Rene Wilson Dear Sir / Madam

I want to raise an objection to planning application 2017/2739/P. 

I am all for the area being developed. However, developments should have a positive impact 

on the existing building, surrounding area and community. 

This planning application would result in a building that is far taller than the current building, 

as well as surrounding buildings including those in King Terrace and Bayham Street. As a 

result, this planning application would have negative implications with regard to natural 

sunlight on buildings in the near vicinity. 

In addition, planning applications should preserve and enhance the character of the area. By 

building taller and taller buildings we negatively alter that character and appearance. Smaller 

buildings bring a more intimate feel and have a more appealing sense of community (gives a 

feeling you know who lives nearby). This application should not be granted as otherwise it 

would encourage others to go taller and taller, aiming to fit more and more flats into large 

monstrosities. All of a sudden the Mornington Crescent area would begin to lose the sense of 

community and character which makes it so great. 

Mornington Crescent should aim to retain its current character/appearance and sense of 

community. Hence, this planning application should be refused.

If you have any queries or want to contact me please call me on my mobile 079 1043 6173.

Regards,

Rene Wilson
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